
Monthly Meeting 
Minutes October 2012 

 

 

The JVHS Alumni Assn. met Thursday, Oct. 18, 2012, in the Jordan High School Media Center.  
Chairperson, Sharon Pierce called the meeting to order at 6:05 PM.  Nine members, one teacher, two 
chorus students and a former graduate were present. 
  
Minutes were reviewed and approved with corrections as follows; the By Laws were reviewed and at 
least one Annual meeting of Alumni members should be held - not Board of Directors. 
  
Treasurer's Report:  Income $1884.00      Expenses $26.64     Balance $7676.34 
                                       (Includes:  Contributions $1350.00) 
  
Signs - Parking Lot:  One has been painted 
  
Distinguished Alumni Banquet: Volunteers were asked for the committee - Sharon Pierce and Judy 
Thomas will Co-Chair. 
  
Name Tags: 100 have been ordered from the MCSD print shop. 
  
Membership Cards: 1000 have been printed by the MCSD print shop. 
  
NEW BUSINESS: 
  
Homecoming Football Game - Kinnett Stadium - 7:00 PM - Thursday, Nov. 1st 

We will have the Alumni Banner and Name Tags, also, Lamar Weaver from FCA has asked us to 
help with serving food around 3:00PM to the football team at the school before the game on 
11/1 and 11/9.  Donna Smith, Sharon Pierce and Millie Scrugs will help. 

  
Rumble - Saturday, March 2nd, 2013 

Millie will secure the DJ; Food - will contact Clearview BBQ about sandwiches, purchase chips and 
serve tea and water - sell for $4.00; will ask Ms. McCoy to prepare dessert; Entertainment – 
provided by Sandy Dawson. 

  
Nominations - Millie Scruggs was elected Secretary; Donna Smith was elected to Board. 
  
Chorus Trip to Disney World Dec. 20th - Beth King, teacher, and guests presented a program and asked 
for a donation from the Alumni to help with expenses - Board voted to $1000.00. 
  
70's Reunion held 10/13 had some money left over and might make a donation to the Alumni. 
  
Jordan Magnet Open House - Tuesday, 6:00 PM - Oct. 30th. 
  
Meeting adjourned at 7:00 PM.  Next meeting Thursday, Nov. 15th, at 6:00 PM. 
  
 
Respectfully recorded and submitted, 
Millie Scruggs, Secretary 


